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22nd May 2018

Dear Parents,

Year 6 will begin swimming lessons for this half term commencing on Monday 11th June and finishing on Monday 16th July. The lessons will take place at Bentley Bridge Leisure Centre.  

Could you please make sure your child has their swimming kit in school each week.

Girls 
-
one-piece swimming costume and a swimming cap

Boys

sensible swimming shorts, not below the knee

All children will need a towel.

If your child has any medical needs that we need to be aware of during their swimming sessions, please let the class teacher know.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Boneham

Sports Coach
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